
 

STAFF REPORT 

Regular City Commission Meeting 

December 12, 2024 

  

To: Elected Officials 

From: Dale L. Martin, City Manager 

Date: December 03, 2024 

Item Name: Consider appointments to the Planning and Architectural Review Board. 

Background:  Two members of the Planning and Architectural Review Board have turned in resignations. This 
leaves two seats with different terms that need filling.  Five applicants were received as of the distribution time 
of this packet. Enclosed are the applications and two score sheets, one for each term.  Please score each of them 
1 – 5 with 1 being the highest score.   The Clerk will collect your score sheets after the applicants have been 
introduced, and report the results to the Chairman. 

 

Attachments:  Applications, Score sheets, Member list 

 


